

## **COUNCILMAN MARK KERSEY**

FIFTH DISTRICT

CITY OF SAN DIEGO

September 9th, 2013

The Palkovic Family Sienna's Play Garden

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Palkovic,

First, allow me offer my sincerest condolences for the passing of your beloved daughter, Sienna. It is my hope that her memory will continue to live on through the restoration of her favorite park, Rolling Hills Park.

It is my honor to support the efforts of Sienna's PlayGarden to restore the Rolling Hills Park in Rancho Peñasquitos. Your vision of creating two "Nature-Inspired" play areas (each designed for a specific age group), as well as tot-lot for the park's youngest attendants, is testament to your goal of building "a beautified gathering place that promotes togetherness, outdoor play, and well-being".

I encourage your continued outreach to the community and applaud your dedication to working with the City of San Diego Parks and Recreation department.

Please let me know if my staff or I can be of any further assistance as this amazing project moves forward. We can be reached at 619-236-6655.

Sincerely,

Hon. Mark Kersey Councilman District 5

San Diego, CA